2 )

BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY "
NOVEMBER 29, 2018 o
WORK SESSION _
9:00 A.M. B
COUNCIL CHAMBERS — 201 S. UNION STREET, DELPHI, INDIANA 46923

Mayor Evans called the meeting to order at 9 a.m. All members were in attendance.

The additional Christmas decorations are in transit. They should be delivered to Delphi Body Works.
Chief Mullin should have prices for the Charger, Durango, and Interceptor SUV for Monday's meeting.

The Board reviewed the 2019 budget and discussed desired items to be purchased with the budget. The
Board discussed the walking trail at Riley Park which was included in the budget. The Board discussed
new banners to replace aging and fading banners as well as pricing seasonal banners. The Board
discussed possibilities for improving the viaduct to make it more attractive and welcoming. The Board
discussed ways in which to encourage people to put out more Christmas lights and that the Greater
Delphi Chamber had done a trolley tour in the past to see the decoratidns in town. The Board discussed
the fagade grant and properties which could benefit from the grant. Mayor Evans will get with
Councilman Traeger to put together letters to send out to property owners with information regarding
the facade grant. The Board expressed a desire for art installations around the downtown. The Board
discussed requesting a line item for downtown beautification for the Z_GZO'budget. The Board discussed
requesting a line item for a marketing director for the 2020 budget. The Board expressed a desire to
purchase more benches and trash cans for the downtown, a need to list the City Building
repairs/maintenance that should be done in 2019, and a plan for Community Crossings in 2019.

More volunteers are needed to help water flowers in 2019.

The meeting adjourned at 10:26 a.m.

Mayor Shane Evans
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